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I am a Councillor from Wollongong City Council. I have been following the media reporting on the current 
proposal and listening to many of the concerns and submissions to the Independent Planning Commission. I can 
see there is overwhelming opposition to the proposal for the facility in Moss Vale from residents. 

I firmly believe that establishing a recycling facility would be beneficial for NSW, and I have previously 
advocated for such a recycling plant to be built in Wollongong. 

I put forward a suggestion that Plasrefine and the State government consider more suitable alternative sites. 
There are several industrial locations in Port Kembla and other areas of Wollongong that could be viable 
options and should be considered. 

While I understand that considerable investment has already been made in the proposed site, I hope that we 
can explore alternatives that would result in a win-win situation for both the Southern Highlands community 
and Wollongong. 
 

 




